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Summary:
The review of the Pay and Workforce Strategy Project that members considered at their last meeting could have been interpreted as inferring that some members may have contravened the code of conduct through their involvement in Job Evaluation. Consequently the Deputy Chief Executive was asked by the Panel to unambiguously report back.

There has been some correspondence from members to officers involved in Job Evaluation urging action in relation to a specific post holder. Although members must not use their position to secure advantage for individuals, this was made clear during exchanges of correspondence, and there has been no breach of the Members’ Code of Conduct. This should have been made clear in the report members considered at the last meeting.
Recommendations:
That members note that there have been no breaches of the Members’ Code of Conduct in relation to Job Evaluation.
	Contact Officer:
	Jason Gooding
	Ext:
	7009
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